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69th Annual Business and Membership Meeting

Our 69th annual Business and Membership Meeting has been concluded successfully! It was conducted on 
May 18th, 2024 in Great Falls, Montana at the University of Providence. The event began at 11 a.m. and came 

to a close around 12:30. Approximately 100 members came to hear the reports and updates of our Credit Union, 
eat the delicious food, and partake in the fun activities.

The President’s Report from our 2024 Annual Report expressed appreciation to our Membership for their trust  
placed in 1st Liberty to meet their financial needs. Additionally, the President’s Report acknowledged that the 
Credit Union remains financially strong and sound despite economic uncertainty. Finally, volunteers and staff 
members were thanked for their hard work in contributing to 1st Liberty’s success, assisting membership, and 
helping roll out the launch of our new Digital Banking software.

We wish to congratulate Tracie Faulk and Anne Stordahl on being re-elected to serve on our Board, as well as con-
gratulate our newest Member, Kimberly Fashing. We appreciate the time, dedication, and service that they and our 
other Board members provide.

Above all, we express our sincere gratitude to each member whose trust and support drive us forward. We enjoyed 
connecting with our Membership in person, eating a meal together, and giving away cash and prizes. Thank you 
for your continued support of 1st Liberty Federal Credit Union, allowing us to continue to make a positive differ-
ence in each of our members lives.
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Military & Member Appreciation Night - July 19th

Please join us at 7 PM on July 19th for an exciting evening of baseball at Centene Stadium as we host our annual 
Military and Member Appreciation Night. This event serves as a way to say thank you to our servicemen and 

women for their sacrifices and bravery, as well as to our members for their trust and support. It’s an opportunity 
for us to come together as a community and express our gratitude. From special tributes to engaging activities, 
this event promises to be a memorable experience for all. Don’t miss out on this chance to show our appreciation 
and enjoy a thrilling baseball game at Centene Stadium. Free tickets are available at all 1st Liberty locations and 
on MAFB. Military will also be let in for free by showing a Military ID at the doors.

Discover low rate
auto loans at

1stliberty.org
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New Website Design Coming Soon

Remembering Dr. John Foley & Mark Owens

It is with heavy hearts that we note the passing of two long-serving, dedicated Board volunteers, Dr. John “Doc” 
Foley, 77, of Great Falls, MT, and Mark Owens, 67, of Grand Forks, ND. Doc and Mark served over 45 years 

collectively as volunteer Board Members for 1st Liberty Federal Credit Union. Doc served from 1998 to 2023, 
and Mark served from 2002 to 2022. Doc served as a Charge-off Committee member, Board member, Secretary/
Treasurer, and Board Chairman during his many years of service, while Mark served as a Board Member and 
Vice Chairman for many years. Doc and Mark’s volunteered service was significant and their many contributions 
helped the betterment of 1st Liberty Federal Credit Union’s members, staff, and our overall success. Their deaths 
were just days apart in April 2024. Their selfless service was greatly appreciated, and they will be deeply missed and 
hard to replace. Rest in peace, good friends.

We are excited to announce the launch of our website’s new look! You can expect a modern design, easy nav-
igation, and an overall enhanced user experience. There is no need to prepare or take any action, but please 

note this important update will be taking place very soon.

The new look will feature a modern and visually appealing design that reflects the 1st Liberty brand. With updated 
graphics and clear typography, we made it a priority to ensure our membership can explore product and service 
offerings in a convenient way. Additionally, the responsive interface will provide a consistent experience whether 
you are viewing from a desktop, tablet, or mobile device. 

Our content has been revamped to provide site users with more relevant and informative resources. No matter if 
you’re looking for product details, company information, or financial education, our updated content ensures you 
have easy navigation to find what you need - all at your fingertips. 

We are thrilled to finally unveil this new look, and we hope you are excited too! Your online experience will be 
enhanced through prioritized ease of use and functionality, expanded product and service information, and a 
modern layout.

NEW
DESIGN
LAUNCHING SOON

Keep your eyes open for
our website’s new look.
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EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
We would like to congratulate and thank those employees 
and volunteers who will be celebrating milestones in the 
third quarter of 2024. We appreciate your hard work and 
loyalty and look forward to your continued contributions 
to the success of 1st Liberty FCU.

CONGRATULATIONS: 
Ken Campbell         		  15 Years

CHRISTMAS CLUB MATURES: 
OCTOBER 1, 2024

Outside: 1-800-824-0585www.1stliberty.orgLocal: 1-406-761-8300 ■ ■

Robert H Scott Branch
6200 3rd Avenue North
Great Falls MT 59405

10th Ave South Branch
505 10th Avenue South
Great Falls MT 59405

Riverview Branch
401 Smelter Avenue NE
Great Falls MT 59404

Malmstrom AFB Branch
228 75th St North Bldg. 1082

MAFB MT 59402

LOCATIONS

Follow us at:

Conrad Branch
202 South Main Street

Conrad MT 59425

Cut Bank/Browning Branch
310 West Main Street
Cut Bank MT 59427

Shelby Branch
121 1st Ave SE 

Shelby, MT 59474

The funds in your club account will be disbursed on 
the maturity date or the first business day thereafter 
and transferred to the Primary Share Account.  You 
may contact 1st Liberty FCU at 800-824-0585 for the 
maturity amount, the new declared dividend rate 
and Annual Percentage Yield (APY) on October 1st 
or the first business day thereafter.  The new declared 
rate and APY will also be available on our website 
under the PRODUCTS & SERVICES – SHARE 
RATES. If you opt to deposit funds into a Christmas 
Club Account following this maturity date, the new 
maturity date will be October 1, 2025.  

Jamie Jacobs          		  35 Years
Pam Tadman          		  40 Years
David Davis          		  25 Years

Brian Jolly          		  10 Years
Mel Fretheim        		  5 Years

LABOR DAY: 
SATURDAY, AUGUST 31 

& MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 2

HOLIDAY CLOSURES


